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At its best, academic publishing facilitates the com-
munication of the latest research results, accelerates 
sharing new and verified knowledge, and creates synergies 
between researchers in answering society’s most 
fundamental questions. The new journal J-Multidisciplinary 
Scientific Journal will be an integral part of a framework 
that contributes to the immediate availability of all 
scientifically sound research output, including negative 
results and replication studies. Articles submitted to J 
will be peer-reviewed solely on the basis of scientific 
soundness and accuracy, without dwelling on the question 
of significance—for which journal editors are often poor 
judges. The research community will see new ideas 
made quickly available and an increased level of synergy. 
Industry players, policy-makers, and the general public will 
additionally benefit by gaining barrier-free access to the 
latest research.
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J (ISSN 2571-8800) is dedicated to publishing all types of 
research outputs, including negative and confirmatory 
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review. Our goal is to improve the fast dissemination of 
new research results and ideas, and to allow research 
groups to build new studies, innovations, and knowledge 
without delay. J seeks and encourages submissions of 
research works related to all disciplines within natural, 
applied, social, and formal sciences. The scope of J covers 
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